
Illuminate  
Lets all celebrate the launching of Illuminate, our grade book 
database! We apologize for the delay as we were diligently working 
to get all of our schedules and student information transferred 
from the DPS student information system (IC) to Illuminate. 

What does Illuminate do?

Illuminate can immediately communicate assessments and 
assignments to families. This database is also used to support Data 
Driven Instruction and how the school targets student learning 
needs. 

How do I use Illuminate?

1) Log-in to: highlineacademy.illuminatehc.com

2) Use your email address and password

3) If you are new to Highline or have forgotten your 
password, please email: epaulino@highlineacademy.org 
for your initial password. 

What Should I see in Illuminate? 

Once logged in, you will be able to view: classes, grades and 
assessments. Attendance is no longer recorded in Illuminate, 
so if you have any questions please contact the front office. 

Staff Changes 

We just wanted to inform everyone 
that Mr. Aiyeleka is no longer 
employed at Highline Academy 
Charter School. We are thankful for 
his long service with the 
organization and only wish him the 
best with his endeavors. We are 
working on hiring for this position 
and will communicate to the 
community when we finalize 
something.  

Literacy Night Tonight     
(5:30-7:30) 

Wear your pajamas, bring your 
favorite stuffed animal, and enjoy 
some free snacks with storytellers, 
teachers and librarians. And, of 
course, buy books to support 
reading at home and our school 
library. We are half way to 
reaching our goal of 2,400 
books sold!! 

Book Corner 

   I would encourage families of 
students ages 9 and up to read the 
book, Wonder, by RJ Palacio. This 
book teaches all of us the 
importance of accepting people 
for who they are and our 
differences. 
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